
 
 

Staff Memorandum 
 
 



Date:   June 1, 2018 
 
From:  Edwina Martin, Co-chair, President’s Committee on Access to Justice  
 
Subject:   Report by the Task Force on Puerto Rico in Support of Permanently Exempting Puerto 

Rico from the Jones Act 
 
 
 
The President’s Committee on Access to Justice is in support of the of the Report by the Task Force on 
Puerto Rico in Support of Permanently Exempting Puerto Rico from the Jones Act. 
 



Date:   June 1, 2018 
 
From:  Sergio Jimenez, Chair, Committee on Legal  
 
Subject:   Report by the Task Force on Puerto Rico in Support of Permanently Exempting Puerto 

Rico from the Jones Act. 
 
 
 
The Committee on Legal Aid is in support of the of the Report by the Task Force on Puerto Rico in 
Support of Permanently Exempting Puerto Rico from the Jones Act. 
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